
Working in partnership with the London Borough of Hillingdon

Welcome to Ickenham Hall
You may not realise that you are in the original kitchen of Ickenham Hall 
(1740). The fireplace is original and although now bricked up, is where 
all the cooking for the household was done - firstly on an open fire then, 
in Victorian times, on a large range with ovens.

The Friends of Ickenham Hall is a group of dedicated volunteers working 
to restore the Hall, as much as is possible, to its former state. Further 
work is to be done in the Kitchen, for example, to the floor and to 
furnish it more appropriately. Similar work is being carried out both 
internally and externally throughout the Hall as and when funds can be 
raised.

The book sale in this area is part of that fund raising, as are several 
events through the year. These include the Murder Mystery evenings, the 
Quizzes, the annual Open Days and the Christmas Concert.

Any donation you can give would not only be very welcome but would 
be put to very good use. We guarantee that 100% of donations and funds 
raised by any means, is spent on the restoration work: nothing is spent 
on administration.

You can find more about the hall on our website at:
http://www.ickenhamhall.org.uk/

or via our Twitter feed:
@IckenhamHall

Thank you for visiting Ickenham Hall and Compass Theatre


